
From: Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/26/2016 9:51:25 AM
Subject: RE: Message

Holly,
I talked to Val and Annie from DMV for a while yesterday afternoon but didn’t really accomplish anything.  I did have 
another thought. 
Do you think we could get the AG to issue an opinion to interpret the statute? 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 10:23 AM
 
To: Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com>
 
Subject: Message
 
Hi,
 
Just responding to your voicemail. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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